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July 22, 1953 cOPY NO, 22

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

MINUTES OF EIGHTY-FIRST AEC-MLC CONFERENCE

Note by the Secretary

1. Theaﬁitached minutes of the 8lst AEC-MLC Conference,
held on May 28, 1953 are circulated for Commission consideration

at an early meetlng.

2, Section three of the draft minutes has been changed to
read: “General Fields outlined the CASTLE program as presently

conceived and said that final decisions on the make-up of the

"
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program should probably be deferred until September of this year
instead of July as previously recorded. No other changes have
been suggested,
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